
       ST UNY C.E. ACADEMY NEWSLETTER 
‘Let your light shine before others.’ Matthew 5:16  

RESPECT . FRIENDSHIP . FORGIVENESS. 
Friday 23rd October 2020 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

 

What a busy week we have had at St Uny CE Academy! 

 

Thank You!  

As we reach the end of our first half term since reopening our doors in  

September, we want to extend a huge thank you to the school  

community for their support during these difficult times. Thank you to the 

staff who have worked tirelessly to adapt to new ways of working. Thank 

you to our parents & carers for their on-going support and adhering to our 

staggered drop off times and one-way systems. Finally, a huge thank you 

and well done to the pupils who have been such superstars this half term. 

We hope you all have a wonderful half term break.  
 

 

School Council – This Year’s Charity!  

Our newly elected School Council met on Tuesday 

afternoon for the first time. This year our pupil leaders 

have decided to sponsor Macmillan Cancer Support 

as their 2020/21 charity of choice in memory of  

Marianne Bassett. More news will follow soon about 

their plans for fundraising this year. 

 

 

Pupil Leadership News 

Congratulations to Lanta in Year 6 who has been selected to be 

one of only four Cornwall representatives to represent the  

Diocese of Truro primary schools at the Younger Leadership 

Group for the Church of England. Lanta will join pupils from three 

other Cornish schools to represent pupil voice across the county 

as well as develop her own leadership skills. Well done to our  

other applicants for this year – you all did a great job! 

 

 

Wonderful Well-Being Harvest 

Thank you so much to everyone who  

donated towards our food bank  

collection this week – we were  

overwhelmed by your generosity! Thank 

you to everyone who sent in photos for 

our ‘Wonderful Wellbeing’ project. The  

final film is now on our Facebook page.  

 

For all of the latest news and updates, please check out the St Uny CE Academy Facebook page: 

https://www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy/ 

 

Mr Hoskins - Head of School 

https://www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy/


THIS WEEK’S SHINING STARS! 

Congratulations to this week’s ‘Shining Stars’. Each week, one pupil from 

each class is recognised for demonstrating one of our Christian values 

(friendship, forgiveness or trust) or this half term’s learning power 

‘Empathy and Listening’. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 ‘Respect’ is this term’s focus value. We will be exploring ‘Respect’ in Collective Worship and each 

week in classes.  

Attendance—our target for overall  

attendance is 96% 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tehidy 

 

96% 

Kynance 

 

98.3% 

Poldark 

 

97.1% 

Zennor 

 

98.6% 

Godrevy 

 

97.2% 

Mousehole 

 

93.5% 

Wheal Dream 

 

97.7% 

Morvah 

 

99.4% 

Whole School 

 

97.4% 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 2020-21 

 

 

Mon 26th Oct—Fri 30th Oct 2020 

Half term 

Friday 20th November 2020 

Wizard of Oz Panto 

Tues 24th—Thurs 26th November 

2020 

Book Fair 

Monday 21st Dec—Fri 1st Jan 

2021 

Christmas holidays 

Monday 4th January 2021 

Inset day 

Friday 12th February 2021 

Inset day 

Mon 15th Feb—Fri 19th Feb 2021 

Half term 

Fri 2nd April—Fri 16th April 2021 

Easter Holidays 

Friday 30th April 2021 

Inset day 

Monday 3rd May 2021 

Bank Holiday 

Friday 28th May 2021 

Inset day 

Mon 31st May—Fri 4th June 2021 

Half term 

Monday 7th June 2021 

Inset day 
Friday 23rd July 2021 

Break up for the summer 
 

Parents’ Evening phone call dates: 

 
Surnames A-H: Week commencing Mon 9th November.  

Surnames I-P: Week commencing Mon 16th November.  

Surnames Q-Z: Week commencing Mon 23rd November.  


